B R A October 27, 2020
. o o J Please refer to the calendar for important

dates & FACTS Family Portal for changes.

e Mass: 31 grade will attend Mass today and 2nd grade will attend Mass tomorrow. Students, please remember to wear your Mass uniforms.
Next week: 8th grade will attend on Tuesday, November 3 and 7th grade on Wednesday, November 4.

¢ No School for students Friday! Your teachers are looking forward to spending some time with you during conferences on Friday. Please be mindful of your scheduled
time and arrive in the Zoom waiting room just a few minutes early.

e Don't forget to order lunch for next week! Chick-fil-A on Tuesday and Jersey Mike's on Thursday. Be sure to look at both sides.

o Help 4 Kids will be here this Thursday, October 29. They will be in the CLC parking lot on the 37t Avenue side of the building. Please consider donating new socks,
underwear, toiletries, and gently used clothing. Thank you for your generosity!

¢ Yearbooks: Purchase your yearbook by Saturday, October 31 and receive 5% off the purchase price! To place an order, please go to TreeRing.com and enter our
school code: 1012950269392300. If you have any questions, please contact ktyndall@standrewschoolmb.org. This is the last opportunity to receive a discount ...
yearbooks will be full price beginning November 1.

e Long Pants Season begins November 2. Please make sure your child has pants that fit properly or place an order through Lands’ End. Students in grades 5-8 will
also need long sweatpants for PE class. Please refer to your Parent/Student Handbook for our uniform policy.

e Charleston Wrap: Information about our Charleston Wrap fundraiser is coming home today! Please share with family and friends. It is a great way to get a jump on
Christmas shopping! Thank you for supporting our school!

¢ Rent the BRAVE Rock! We are loving the excitement of the BRAVE Rock and the joy it is bringing to our school family. Click here to see how you can “Rent the
Rock”!

e Crusader Classroom in Google: Important information can be found here including Mrs. Wilfong’s daily video announcements, BRAVE Weekly, BRAVE Monthly,
Tuesday Folder Info, and so much more!

e BARK for Families: If you are interested in acquiring BARK for Families at a 20% lifetime discount for your devices at home, please email
mlewis@standrewschoolmb.org. For more information on BARK for Families, click here. We would also like to invite you to watch the Childhood 2.0 documentary; a
documentary about the dangers of social media and growing up in this tech world. It is a must watch for anyone who wants to better understand today’s generation of
kids. Also, take a look at the book Parenting in a Tech World, written by two Bark team members. This book will help you learn, listen, and communicate with
children in a way that fosters true connection in the digital age. It's already trending as the #1 bestseller among new school-age parenting releases!

e Coats for Kids: The Knights of Columbus is holding a Coats for Kids Drive and will be delivering 72 coats to children in our parish community and others in need in
the Grand Strand. If your child(ren) is in need of a winter coat, or if you know someone in need, please email dwilfong@standrewschoolmb.org directly to be put on

the list. Coats will be delivered in January, once we return from Christmas break.

Virtual School: If your child is absent, please email the office and copy your teacher(s) by 9:00am. For the first day, have your student check into Google Classrooms

for assignments. If you anticipate the absence to be lengthy, begin live-streaming on day two. You may need that first day of absence to come pick up supplies, let
your child recover, and the teachers can use that first day to prepare for the live-stream. Please remember that virtual school is meant for students who will be out of
school due to prolonged absences. If you find your child will be absent for more than one week, the information for live-streaming can be found in your child’s Google
Classroom Homeroom for grades K-5. Middle School students will find their Zoom links in the individual classes. If you have issues coming into the classroom, please
call or email the office or Mrs. Lewis, and we will check the problem on our end. PLEASE REFER TO THE POLICY EMAILED HOME AND ADDED AS AN ADDENDUM
TO OUR HANDBOOK.

Daylight Savings Time begins on Sunday, November 1: Turn your clocks back 1 hour.

¢ November Service Project: We will collect canned goods for the needy and poor in our area beginning on Monday, November 2. Last day to bring in cans is
Monday, November 23. The class that brings in the most will receive a dress down day.

Please take the time to read the weekly St. Andrew Catholic Church bulletin.

TASTE'N THE TOWN ALL YEAR LONG! Treat your family to dinner or take-out! This week’s restaurants are River City Cafe and Ultimate California Pizza.

“To make great choices, you must first become very clear about
PRI LOVE e anninG why you are making them.” ~Matthew Kelly
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